
Committed to our community
AES Indiana is dedicated to ensuring that every member of our community has 
access to our essential services, regardless of financial circumstances. We know 
managing utility bills can be challenging and that’s why we want to remind you 
the various assistance programs available to help ease the burden of your energy 
costs.

	Æ Energy Assistance Program (EAP): This federally-funded program offers 
a one-time benefit to help with your utility bills and is designed for Indiana 
households earning 60% or less of the state median income. Applications are 
open until May 20, 2024. 

	Æ United Way of Central Indiana’s Winter Assistance Fund (WAF): For 
Marion County residents who may not qualify for EAP. Eligibility is based on 
household incomes and applications are accepted through May 31, 2024. 

	Æ AES Indiana’s Power of Change: A one-time grant for electric bill assistance 
to income-qualified customers, regardless of EAP or WAF application status. 
To be eligible, you must first apply for EAP.

aesindiana.com/payment-assistance  
and aesindiana.com/your-home

Additional support can  
be found at:



31002-I-0082

AES Indiana system  
upgrade update

Thank you for your patience as AES 
Indiana works to resolve issues impacting 
some of our customer bills after a recent 
customer system upgrades. Our team 
apologizes for any bill discrepancies you 
may have experienced. At this time, AES 
Indiana is not disconnecting customers 
nor are any late fees being incurred. The 
statewide moratorium ends on March 15, 
2024, and we do encourage customers to 
keep up with monthly payments.

Information on our system upgrades and 
how this impacts you can be found at 
www.aesindiana.com/system-upgrade.

AES Indiana announces approval of new 
battery energy storage system
AES Indiana recently announced approval from the Indiana Utility 
Regulatory Commission of a stand-alone battery energy storage 
system in Pike County, IN. The Pike County Battery Energy Storage 
Project advances our sustainability commitments, including adding up 
to 1,300 megawatts (MW) of wind, solar and battery energy storage 
from new acquisitions in the next five years. The project will be 
located at our Petersburg Generating Station and is expected to be 
operational by December 2024.

Read more at aesindiana.com/news-releases


